
Attendance  
Year R – 91%   

Year 1 – 95%  

Year 2 – 93% 8 Lates 

Year 3 – 93%  

Year 4 – 90% 7 Lates 

*Year 5 – 97%* 

Year 6 – 92% 8 Lates 
Just 3 classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 5, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school after 

8:50am is marked as late. Please try 

to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Jasmine D & Joshua E 
Phoebe T 
Year 1 – Louis T & Harper MK 
Halle W 
Year 2 – Kai A & Pennie S 
Tommy H 
Year 3 – Oliver P & Lillie HG 
Winter K 
Year 4 – Johnathan E & Logan J 
Isaac H 
Year 5 – WHOLE CLASS & Sam S 
Eliza P 
Year 6 – Camila GM & Joey S 
Isaac B 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Holidays 

School closes at 1.30pm next Friday 31st 

March for the Easter break. School will 

reopen on Monday 17th April. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM – Friday 24th March 

Lenten Mass 
There will be a whole school Mass to 

celebrate the end of the Lenten term on 

Wednesday 29th March at 10am. Families 

are welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

School Support 
From next week Mrs Iddon will be 

available on the gates each morning for 

any concerns families may have. Mrs 

Iddon can offer parenting support,  

support with any money crisis or just a 

friendly ear for a chat. 

 

Easter Activities 
Tuesday - Easter Bingo £1 for 3 games 

Thursday - Decorate an egg competition - 

These should be done at home using a  

hard boiled egg and brought in on 

Thursday morning. We will display them in 

the hall and the Class captains will choose 

the winners. 

Friday - Own clothes day £1 

Easter Bonnet parade. Children will make 

a bonnet in school but if you would like to 

make one at home they can wear that 

instead. 

Easter Raffle will be drawn Tickets £1 for a 

strip of 5 tickets. 

All activities will take place in school hours 

and payments for each can be made on 

the gateway.  

all proceeds go to the Good Shepherd 

appeal. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Shakespeare 

Celebration  

The children as always were a credit to the 

school and several of our children got an 

individual mention during the feedback. 

The children will perform this for parents 

on Thursday at 3pm. All children can have 

three seats in the audience. We hope you 

can join us as it was such an amazing 

performance. 

 

 

Parents Evening 

Parent’s evening is due to take place on 

Wednesday 29th March. Appointment 

booking will close on Tuesday if you have 

not yet booked yours. School will close for 

children at 1.30pm so arrangements 

should be made for them to be collected 

early unless they are booked into after 

school club. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


